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COUNCIL COMMUNICATION: 
 
TO: Mayor Garrett and City Council Members 
FR: Sheryl Mitchell Theriot, City Administrator 
DA: October 18, 2021 

RE: Indigenous Peoples Day – Observance 2nd Monday in October 
 
 
In October 2018, the City Council passed the resolution declaring the 2nd Monday of October to b 
recognized as Indigenous People Day in the City of Lathrup Village. 
 
In planning for the 2022 and future Calendars, direction is requested from City Council on if this is 
to be included on the scheduled of observed holidays.  
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